
Becky McWilliam

From: ohahu@memberclicks-mail.net on behalf of OAHU <ohahu@memberclicks-mail.net>
Sent: Friday, April 13, 2018 4:41 PM
To: becky@jmbsohio.com
Subject: OAHU in the News!

Categories: OAHU

OAHU in the News!!! 

Click the links below for the news article and the video interview with OAHU 
President Carol Conway and NAHU President Michael Embry for the Business 

Journal in Youngstown, Ohio 

3 Minutes With: Association of Health Underwriters Update   April 13, 2018 
Health Underwriters Concerned about Market Stability  April 13, 2018 

OAHU Association Office: 4036 Center Road, Suite B, Brunswick, OH 44212 
Phone 330-273-5756 ꞏ Fax (216) 803-9900 ꞏ Sheri@ohioahu.org 

https://businessjournaldaily.com/association-of-health-underwriters-update/
https://businessjournaldaily.com/market-stability-among-chief-concerns-for-health-underwriters/



